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| am opposed to the Portland Water Bureau’s plans for the water treatment processing plant. This proposed plant is in the
middle of a neighborhood and right next door to a school and a forested area.

| believe there is significant environmental concern.

There is wildlife (deer, rabbits, squirrels, birds etc) that their habitat would be destroyed, there would be a danger to them
and human life from increased road traffic from all the trucks and construction for the building and maintenance of the
plant.

There is a great environmental risk to nearby homes and schools by potential risk of the chemicals being transported to
the processing plant.

There would be pollution from excessive traffic and road damage and potential light and noise pollution.

The displacement of soils and disturbing the natural environment.

Many people exercise on carpenter In, dodge park, lusted. The increased traffic and chemicals put them at risk. The
damage to the roads also puts people at risk of accidents.

Also in the event of a fire, disaster at the pant that is near a forested area, homes and schools there could be terrible
conseqguences.

Thank you

Julie Allott

503 4496550

Sent from my iPhone
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